Stay in the loop - training opportunities for school leavers

It's a busy time for Year 12 students as their year comes to an end.

With the Queensland Government funding more than 300 vocational education and training (VET) qualifications, it is a great opportunity to explore training options with little or no cost.

There is a texting service for school leavers which links them to government-funded programs and services. They can keep in touch with the many training opportunities as they come up.

Students will also have the option to request more individualised information via one-on-one phone support, email and/or web form.

Find out more by visiting what's next or phoning 1300 369 935.

What's next?

Choose your own training adventure...

Training opportunities for Queensland school leavers

Year 12 graduates

You may be eligible for free training in high priority areas if you start training within a year of leaving school. Find out more.

Interested in training but not finished Year 12?

Find out more about your training options if you left school in year 10 or 11.

Complete the **enquiry form** and we'll help you with options for your training adventure.

Keep in touch with training opportunities

Stay connected with training opportunities by texting YES to 0476 850 648. You will receive regular text prompts and have the option to request more information as well as being able to opt out from the service at any time.

Disclaimer: The Department of Education and Training (DET) is collecting your mobile number for the purposes of providing you with regular updates on training opportunities during 2017. Your mobile number will be accessed by authorised employees or contractors of DET. Your mobile number will not be given to any other person or agency unless you have given us permission or we are authorised or required by law. If you have concerns about how your mobile number has been used please contact 1800 210 210. Calls to this number are toll free from landlines, but may cost extra from mobiles and pay phones. Opt out details will be provided on every text sent to you by DET. This service will automatically end on 1 December 2018. Standard charges will apply to SMS messages you send to us. SMS sent to you will incur no additional costs.

